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SOMERVILLE FEDERATION 
Somerville Nursery and Primary Schools 

“Aiming High Together”

NEWSLETTER FRIDAY, 2 NOVEMBER 2018

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

NOVEMBER 

Wednesday 7th - 
Friday 9th 
Year 6 PGL Residential 

Wednesday 7th 
Year 1 trip to the 
cinema. 

Wednesday 7th 
Foundation Fun  - How 
we use I-pads in the 
classroom. 

Thursday 8th 
Year 2 trip to the 
cinema. 

Monday 12th 
World War 1 Week 

Tuesday 13th 
Year 5 Bikeability 

Thursday 15th 
Year 3 Trip to Chester 

Tuesday 20th 
Year 5 Bikeability 

DECEMBER 
Monday 3rd 
All clubs finished  

POPPY APPEAL 
As a school we proudly support the poppy appeal each year.  This year, as 
well as selling the usual poppies, we are now selling small stationary items 
such as pencils, rubbers etc.  These items are on sale starting at 50p.  
Children can purchase these  from the school office. 

On the week beginning Monday 12th November every class in school will 
be learning, in an age appropriate, sensitive manner, about World War 1.  All 
children will get to create a piece of artwork that will come together in a 
large display in the school hall and classrooms.  Year 4 children will be 
making sculptures, supported by a very talented artist who will be working at 
school over two days during the week. 

SCHOOL SPIDER - SCHOOL WEBSITE 
The school website is full of useful information 
and is kept up to date. 

Text messages to parents and carers are sent via 
our School Spider website and APP.  We would 
like all families to have access to this   and to be 
able to receive our text messages.  This is useful 
when trips are late back as we can not physically 
phone seventy families, if there are school day 
changes such as snow days, heating failures etc. 
again we can not phone every family or answer 
hundreds of telephone calls.   

If you do not yet have access please send the 
school office an e- mail and they will set you up 
within a few days.  

SCHOOL PHOTO CATCH 
UP DAY 

If you missed your school 
p h o t o d a y t h e 
p h o t o g r a p h e r i s i n 
school again on Thursday 
29th November.

PGL 
Next week our Year 6 pupils will be off on their annual residential to PGL in 
Shropshire.  Photographs of what they get up to will be posted on our 
Facebook page and website.  We hope they have a FABULOUS time! 


